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Welcome to Special Needs Preschool 2014-2015!

My name is Jacky Krzak and I will be your child’s preschool teacher this year – if you are returning from last year… welcome back!!!  I hope you have had a wonderful summer!  I have been working hard getting our brand new classroom ready for a year of fun and learning!  

Here are a few frequently asked questions to help you prepare for your child’s first day of school:

When is the first day of school?  Monday, August 11th.  

What are the start and dismissal times?  The morning class meets from 8:15-10:45.  Your child will be in this class if they are 3-years old.
The afternoon class meets from 11:30-2:00.  Your child will be in this class if they are going to be 5-years old by Sept. 1st 2015.

What does my child need for school?  Your child will need a full-sized backpack (one that can hold a spiral notebook) and a change of clothes.  If your child is not yet potty-trained, please send diapers and wipes.  It is easiest for everyone if you send a pack of diapers rather than a daily supply and we will let you know when their supplies are running low.  

What are the procedures for picking up and dropping off my child at school? We meet the morning class out by the front gate by the office.  The afternoon class meets in front of the staff parking lot next to the primary playground that is visible from the smaller staff parking lot.

Will my child have a chance to eat at school?  Every child receives a free breakfast or lunch and that is one of the first things that we do with the children after they get to school.  If your child has allergies, please send a doctor’s note on the first day of school and a special meal will be prepared for them.  You can send a packed meal for them if you would prefer to.  

Can I stay with my child on the first day of school?   You are welcome to walk with us back to the classroom and stay for a few minutes.  But I do ask that you leave shortly after so we can get started teaching the children about our typical routines.  A lot of the children (especially the younger ones or children who have never attended school before) cry and try to cling on to their moms/dads/caregivers.  In this case it is best to smile, wave and make a quick departure.  If you are excited for your child to start their first day of school they will catch on to your mood.  

What supplies do you need?  We go through a lot of paper towels, tissues, Ziploc Bags and disinfectant wipes.  I appreciate any donations for the classroom!  We will let you know of anything else we need throughout the year as we need it.

When will the bus pick up my child?  (For bus riders only)  The Transportation Department will send you a postcard with pick up and drop off times.  Please note that the first few weeks of school are hectic for transportation and they may be earlier or later than what they specified on the post card.  Please be patient and after a week or two they will arrive on a more predictable schedule.  But even then student absences or new students added to their routes will change their pick up and drop off times.

I will call you the week before school to let you know about a Meet the Teacher Night and to update you on any procedural information that I may have forgotten about.    


Enjoy the rest of your summer and I look forward to meeting you soon!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Jacky
602-896-5965
jaclyn.krzak@wesdschools.org
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